
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

It has been reported that one question was partially visible on the 

screen of the candidates during Shift-III on 8.3.2018 of the 

Combined Higher Secondary (10+2) Level Examination  

(Tier-I) 2017. The Commission would suitably compensate all the 

candidates for the said question as per the rules of the 

Commission. 

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 
8.3.2018 

 


